UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
1853 WEST POLK STREET
CHICAGO 12, ILLINOIS

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT MONROE 6-3900
CHICAGO PROFESSIONAL COLLEGES

February 29, 1952

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry

Association of Former Internes and
Residents of Freedmen's Hospital

412 East 47th Street

Chicago 12, Illinois

Dear Dr. Berry:

Thank you for the invitation to speak to the
Association of Former Internes and Residents of Freedmen's
Hospital during the annual convention.

I am sorry to say that I have made commitments for
each of the given dates; and therefore, I cannot be in
Washington, D.C.

With best wishes, I am

Yours sincerely,

w s
A. C. Ivy, Ph{D.y M.D.
Vice~Presiden

acistw



